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July 28, 1980

Mr. James P. O'Reilly, Director
Office of Inspection and Enforcement '

U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Region II - Suite 3100

101 Marietta Street
Atlanta, Georgia 30303

Dear Mr. O'Reilly:

OFFICE OF INSPECTION AND ENFORCEMENT BULLETIN 80-16 - RII:JPO
50-259, -260, -296 - BROWNS FERRY NUCLEAR PLANT

In response to your June 27, 1980, letter which transmitted OIE
Bulletin 80-16, we have completed our investigations for the Browns

. Ferry Nuclear Plant. Our investigations have revealed that none of
the Rosemount Model 1151 or 1152 pressure trancmitters with the
output codes "A" or "D" are installed in any safety-related application.
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If you have any questions regarding this subject, please call Jim Domer
at FTS 857-2014.

Very truly yours,

TENNESSEE VALLEY AUTHORITY
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M. Mills, M& nager
Nuclear Regulation and Safety

U.S. Nuclear Regulation and Safetycc:

Office of Inspection and Enforcement
Division of Reactor Operations Inspection
Washington, DC 20555 I
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